THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION

Massachusetts Water Resources Commission

Receipt of a Request for Determination of Insignificance
Under the Interbasin Transfer Act
MGL Chapter 21 Section 8b-8d

From the Town of Charlton

The Massachusetts Water Resources Commission (WRC) will not be
discussing the request for Determination of Insignificance from the Town of
Charlton at its May 9, 2002 meeting, as originally expected. For further
information, contact Michele Drury, Department of Environmental Management,
Office of Water Resources, (617) 626-1366.
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